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Dear Parents/Carers 

We have a very busy half term leading up to the summer break. There are lots of activities, events and visits 
planned.  I would ask you to keep an eye on our school website and Twitter account for more information.   Year 6 
are heading off to High Borrans this weekend, I hope the weather improves! There is so much going on in school 
please remember to check the diary dates overleaf. 

New Build  

I am sure you are aware out new extension is rapidly progressing and we are looking forward to having the extra 
space in the Autumn term.  I hope to have an update from the construction team re completion in a couple of 
weeks and I will let you know arrangements for the autumn term at this point. Thank you for being so patient and 
accommodating with the temporary arrangements in and out of school. 

Assessments  

As you know Year 6, Year 2 and Year 1 are taking part in national assessments.  The results of which will be sent 
out to parents/carers nearer the end of term. The children have coped magnificently with what can sometimes be 
a stressful time.  

Punctuality 

Thank you those parents/carers who make sure their children arrive at school on time. However, we do have 
some children who are persistently late to school. Statistics show that children who are regularly late do not 
achieve their potential and do fall behind in class. Please make sure your child arrives at school for 8:45am.  I will 
be speaking to parents/carers of those children who are regularly late. 
 
Staffing  
Some parents will already be aware that Mrs Anderson is due to start maternity leave at the end of the academic 
year.  A new member of staff, Ms Sawyer has been appointed, and she will teach in Year 6 next year.  Miss 
Wouldhave is also leaving New Delaval we would like to thank her for her hard work and dedication and we wish 
her well.  Please see below staffing for 2019/2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 Year Provision  Mrs Ralph  

Nursery  Mrs Ralph  

Reception  Miss Smith  

Year 1  Mrs Wilkinson  

Year 2  Mrs Horne  

Year 3  Mrs Monaghan  

Year 4  Mr Kelly  

Year 5  Mrs Thew/Mr Struthers  

Year 6  Ms Sawyer  

Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  

Children will meet their new teachers on our transition days which this year are 16th,17th and 18th July. If you 
have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  



 Dates for Parents/Carers of Y6 children transferring  
to Bede Academy 

Date Time Details 

Thursday 20th June  9:00am - 11:45am Pupils to make their own way to 
Bede Academy, a bus will collect 
pupils at 11:45am and return to 
pupils to New Delaval Primary 

School  

Wednesday 10th July  All day  Pupils who are transferring to 
Bede Academy will attend visit 

Bede all day  
Pupils to make their own way to 

and from Bede Academy  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations of bottles ( full and unopened!) would be most  welcome 

and  any items you  have at home for our tombola stall would be very much 

appreciated. 

 

Summer Fayre 2019  

 

 

Thursday 4th July  

2:00pm-4:00pm  

 
 
 
 
 
 
All parents and carers should shortly  
receive a leaflet and letter detailing 
the changes to Breakfast Club from 

September 2019. 
 

If you have any queries  or questions 
please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. 
 

School Uniform Supplier  
 

If you would like to purchase uniform 
for the new academic year our  

supplier is  
Cloud 9 Leisure 

 
Telephone  

01670 739370 
Unit 59F 

South Nelson Industrial estate 
NE23 1WF 

 
www.cloud9leisure.co.uk/ 

  
 



Diary Dates 
more dates will be added throughout the summer 
term, be sure to check out our website for up to date 
events. 

Date & Time  What Who? 

Tuesday 18th June  
12pm– 3:15pm 

Hoopstarz Event  Year 2 

Wednesday 19th June Full Day Bike ride  Y5 & Y6 (selected pupils) 

Thursday 20th June 9:30am Eye tests Reception Class  

Friday 21st June 
9:00am-3:15pm  

Able Writers Day  
@Shanklea Primary  

9 pupils from Y1 & Y2  

Wednesday 26th June  Class Photographs  Reception to Year 6  

Wednesday 26th June  Author Visit  
@Westgate Hill Primary  

Year 4  

Thursday 27th June  
 

Sports Day  
am session - 10:00am 
pm session - 1:30pm  

Nursery  
( Weather permitting )  

Friday 28th June  
 

Sports Day 
 Rec,Y1,Y2  

 9:30am-11:00am 
Y3,4,5&6 

1:30pm-3:00pm 
 

Reception - Year 6  
( Weather Permitting ) 

Wednesday 3rd July  
9:00am - 3:15pm  

Cullercoats Kayaking Trip Year 5  

Wednesday 3rd July  
9:00am-3:15pm  

St Mary’s Lighthouse Trip Year 2  

Thursday 4th July  
2:00pm-4:00pm 

Summer Fayre Everyone Welcome! 

Friday 5th July  
  

Hoopstarz Day  Whole School  

Tuesday 9th July  
5:00pm  

Sambuca Restaurant  
Visit  

Year 6  

Friday 12th July  
1:30pm 

New Delaval’s Got Talent 
Performance  

Reception-Year 6  

Tuesday 16th July - 
Thursday 18th July  

Transition Days  Whole School  

Friday 19th July  
Timings to be confirmed  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Parents/Carers of Year 6  

Friday 19th July  
10:45am 

Nursery Graduation  
Ceremony 

Parents/Carers of Nursery 
children moving to Reception  

Friday 19th July 2019  
 

School Closes for the  
summer break 

 

Whole School 

Wednesday 4th September  
2019  

School re-opens to pupils 
for the autumn term 

Whole School  

NEW
 

NEW 

NEW 

NEW 



 
 

NEW DELAVAL’S GOT  

 T ALENT 2019             

 

Friday 12th July 2019  
Doors open 1:30pm - Performance starts 1:45pm  

Tickets on sale soon priced at £1:00 for what promises 
to be a spectacular event featuring  

our very talented children  

St Bede’s Church Summer Fayre  
July 6th 

12noon-3:00pm  
 
 

 “At the Seaside” 
 Refreshments 

 Dancing Display 1:00pm 
 Grand Draw - 2:30pm                              
Music by “Midnight” 


